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The OceanaGold Waihi Operation community engagement line is attended 24 hours a day, 
seven days a week. Contact the Company Liaison Officer, Donna Fisher.
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Our Education Officer Phil Salmon is a bit of a 
whizz with computers, and he is happy to share 
his knowledge. If you are what we shall call, a 
‘member of the older generation’ and you are 
struggling with some of this computer stuff, Phil 
may be able to help. Technically this group of 
people is defined as ‘non digital natives’, in other 
words, you didn’t grow up with an iPad in your 
hand. On most Friday afternoons during July, 
August and September, Phil will be available at 

On Sunday 30 July, mine staff and their families will be gathering at the Miners’ 
Reflective Area at Gilmour Reserve to dedicate a plaque to our colleague Tipiwai 
Stainton who died underground in July of last year. 

Tip will not be the only person we remember on that day. We will also pay our respects to those others who 
have lost their lives in mining accidents since modern mining began in Waihi.

All of these men will be remembered on Sunday 30 July. A plaque for each man will be placed adjacent to 
those already in place in memory of the Pike River 29. Family members and friends of each man have been 
invited to attend. Members of the public are most welcome to join us on this day.

Activities start at 2.00pm at the Miners’ Reflective Area, Gilmour Reserve. You can access this area by 
walking past Gilmour Lake, by using the George Street entrance for the reserve which is a new park, or by 
parking at the bottom of Clarke Street and walking a short distance to the reserve.

COMPUTER HELP for ‘non digital natives’

The OceanaGold Sustainability Report 
and the 2017 Fact Book have both recently 
been published. The Sustainability Report 
is an 80-page document which details 
OceanaGold’s operation in New Zealand, 
the Philippines and the United States. The 
booklet provides case studies and data from 
each site, covering topics such as Health, 
Safety and Environmental performance, 
contributions to local economies and 
engaging with local communities.

The 2017 Fact Book provides more in  
depth data and information on each 
OceanaGold site. 

Reporting on our PERFORMANCE

the OceanaGold Education Centre on the corner of 
Moresby Avenue and Savage Road. 

What sort of things can Phil help you with? Setting 
up a Facebook page so you can keep up with family 
and friends. Learning how to get photos from 
your digital camera or mobile phone on to your 
computer and archiving or sharing them. Setting 
up internet banking (he promises he won’t ask for 
your password …) Or maybe you just need help 
setting up an email account, changing a password 

or attaching photos to emails. Phil can also 
explain how to use Skype so you can connect 
with family members all over the world, or how 
to recognise an internet scam. 

Give Phil a call on 863 9880 and leave a message, 
or email him on phillip.salmon@oceanagold.com 
and arrange a time on a Friday afternoon to come 
and see him. Phil will do his best to give you a 
hand with all those digital technology things that 
can be so annoying.

Both documents are available in electronic form on our corporate website  
www.oceanagold.com 
Print copies are available from our administration office at Moresby Avenue.


